June 5, 1964

Miss Rochelle Leventhal Sura Institute Yeshiva University Amsterdam Ave. & 186th St. New York City

Dear Miss Leventhal:

Thank you for sending me the book "The Indivisible Isaiah" by Mrs. Margalioth.

Since I was of some assistance to Mrs. Margalioth in publishing the book, I received a copy of the Hebrew and English with the compliments of the author.

It is therefore unnecessary for me to purchase another volume through Sura. Consequently, I am sending back the book under separate cover.

Sincerely yours,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM

NL:ff